
Please contact 1800-471-7300 for 
any queries.

Thank you for your understanding.

Coach lots B3, B4 and B5 will be 
closed from 15 Nov to 22 Nov 2024.

Please use lots B1 and B2 instead, 
or alternative parking along 

Canning Rise.

Alternative parking 
along Canning Rise 

(16/11/24 to 23/11/24)

Coach lots B1 and B2
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